

July 17, 2019

Mr. Joe Frye, Jr. North Carolina Coal Institute, Inc. 2509 Rosalind Avenue Roanoke, VA 24014

Dear Mr. Frye:

On behalf of Madisonville Community College, I want to express our gratitude to the *North Carolina Coal Institute* for their generous scholarship gift. As requested, the \$2,000.00 donation has been designated for a student in a pre-engineering, mining engineering or in a technical program related to mining. Your giving helps to increase educational opportunities by providing much needed support for our students and strengthens the college's ability to carry out its comprehensive mission.

Again, thank you for providing this gift, for your support of our students, and for your *continuing* support of the college and postsecondary education. We appreciate you and your commitment to helping others. Best wishes for a successful and enjoyable 2019.

Sincerely,

Raegina Scott

Director of Advancement

Raeginiscott



Office of Advancement

2000 College Drive • Madisonville, KY 42431 P: (270) 824-8595 madisonville.kctcs.edu